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13 October 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Tag Rugby  Festival – Thursday  20th October 2016 

 

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to represent the school in the Tag 

Rugby Festival. The festival will take place on Thursday 20th October at Parkside. The children will 

leave school at 9am so please ensure they are at school a little earlier than usual. They will be 

escorted to the festival by Mr Myers and four parents in their cars. The festival is due to finish at 

12.00am and the children should be back in school for their lunch as normal. 

 

Please ensure your child has a PE kit and bottle of water with them for the festival. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Headteacher 
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